•

C Minutes Page 4

Due to time limitations, the Committee was not able to provide feedback on the draft report of the Multicultural Organizational Development Planning. President Glotzbach asked Committee members to review the draft report and provide him with any comments they might have. Although he had hoped to send the report to the campus community as soon as possible, he will consider all suggestions from the Committee before doing so. If he receives no feedback within the next several days, he will issue the report.

SGA President Matt Walsh noted that the report does not state where Cabinet's departments are now, only where they want to go.

Please notify the President's Office of any changes to these minutes.